
MEDIA ALERT
THURSDAY, JUNE 15 2:00 P.M.-2:45 P.M.

500 SENECA STREET, BUFFALO, NY

3rd FLOOR ATRIUM

ECIDA announces release of Adaptive Reuse Tax Incentive Program

Report – is it meeting its objectives in Erie County?
[complete reports will be available onsite, later via download at www.ecidany.com ]

Invited guests/speakers include elected officials, area IDAs, developers, community leaders,

ECIDA Board members, and Policy Committee members.

 BRIEF REMARKS

 SUMMARY PRESENTATION BY REPORT AUTHOR/RESEARCHER

KRISTEN FISH, Principle & Managing Partner of Wisconsin-based

Redevelopment Resources

 Q&A

The Erie County Industrial Development Agency is a public benefit corporation

sanctioned by the State of New York to offer tax incentives to qualified businesses, and is dedicated to furthering economic

development, adaptive reuse of qualified properties, job creation and ensuring a thriving business environment in Erie County. The

staff of the ECIDA are not employees of the City of Buffalo, the County of Erie, or the State of New York. The ECIDA does not receive

operating funds from taxpayer revenues. The ECIDA receives its operating funds by collecting fees from businesses that enter into

contracts with the Agency, from investments, and from loan fees.

For more information, visit www.ecidany.com

Contact: Robbie-Ann McPherson

ECIDA Marketing & Communications Manager

716.856.6525 ext. 125 office 310.433.7443 cell

June 9, 2017


